
 

 

                                                                                                              November 17, 2016 
 
The Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors held their budget workshop meeting at 7:00pm at the 
Municipal Building, 6272 Route 309, New Tripoli, PA 18066. Present were Supervisors Steven Bachman, 
David Fink and Administrator/Secretary-Treasurer Janice Meyers, and Zoning/Office Assistant Dawn 
Didra. Kevin Huber, Road Superintendent, and Supervisor Rodney Schlauch Jr., were absent. 
 
Review final draft of 2017 proposed budget: Steven Bachman proposed that the millage be increased by 
0.05 for a total 0.95 township real estate tax and the $10,000 for open space preservation be put back 
into the budget. David Fink agreed. Township real estate tax increase from 0.60 to 0.95 mills and the fire 
tax increase from 0.40 to 0.45 mills. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at 7:15 pm by David Fink and was seconded by Steven Bachman. Motion 
carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted as transcribed by Dawn Didra, 
 
 
Janice M. Meyers, Secretary to the Board of Supervisors 


